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MONTHLY REPORT OF THE 
PRESIDENT OF THE MILWAUKEE BOARD OF SCHOOL DIRECTORS 

October 29, 2020 Submitted by President Larry Miller 

In an effort to support the goals identified by MPS as essential to the accomplishment of the MPS 
Vision and Mission, the President’s activities during the month of October 2020 included the following: 

 

ACADEMIC ACHIEVEMENT 

Met or had conversations with individuals or groups on:  

 
• Black Lives Matter at Schools  

• ASC and MTEA Leadership 

 

EFFECTIVE AND EFFICIENT OPERATIONS 

 
• Meet with the Superintendent and Board Clerk regularly for information sharing and to ensure 

that the Board operations continue during COVID-19 

• Followed up with the City Attorney’s Office on a meeting with Board members  

• Received Legislative updates from the Governor Tony Evers and state legislators  

 

STUDENT, FAMILY, AND COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT 

Met (virtually) or held conversations with school and community groups: 

 
• Took part in meetings of the Milwaukee Library Board as the Board’s Delegate 

• Assumed role as Chair of Milwaukee Library Board Innovation and Strategy Committee 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


